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August 1, 1913

¥r. H. G. Stett,
600 West 59th St,, New York.

Dear Mr. Stott:

’ A conference, between representatives of the
Enginecering Standerds Committee of Great Britain, of the
~ 8tanderds Committee of the A.I.EB.E., and of the U, 8,
¥at ional Committes of the I. E. C.y looking towards oo=
operat ion between these comnittees, is to be held on Satur-
‘day, the 23rd of August, next, at 10:30 A,M., at the
TLondon office of the first-mentioned Committee, 28 Victoria
Btreet, Westminster, 8.V, b

It is very desirable that the A.I.B.%. should

have a stronz repf%sentaiisn at this confaerencs, and I
sincersly hope that you can arrange to attend it. You are .
requasted to inform the 8eeretary, not later ‘than Avgust
8th, as to whether you will be present or not, so that our
British colleosguves may be advised of the number of American
delegates to be expected.

Vary truly yours,

President.
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August 4, 1913.

Mr. Fo. L. HBubchinson,
Secretary, A. 1. E. E.,

33 West 39th St., City.
Dear Mr. Hutchinson:-

Replying to President Mailloux's letter of
Auvgust 1lst, in reference to attending a conference
between representatives of the Engineering Standards
Committee of Great Br;lta.in and of the Standards Com-
mittee of the A. I. E. E., beg to say that I regret
it will be impossible for me to attend this confer-
ence in London on August 23d.

Yours very truly,

& 4. ntt—
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